CITY PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
CITY COUNCIL CHAMBER (CITY HALL ROOM 1E07) 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2018
(PUBLIC HEARING WILL BEGIN FOLLOWING THE 1:30PM REGULAR ZONING MEETING)
THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH PROVISIONS OF motion m-18-319 and the City planning commission’s administrative rules, policies, & procedures, WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING, DECEMBER 11, 2018 IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBER (CITY HALL - 1E07) ON THE BILLBOARD study. 

BILLBOARD study – Request by City Council Motion M-18-319 for the City Planning Commission to conduct a public hearing and a study to examine the existing billboard regulations within the Comprehensive Zoning Ordinance (CZO) and provide recommendations for potential amendments. 
The deadline for submission of written comments is 5pm, Monday, March 18, 2018.
THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH motion m-18-319, WILL HEAR public comments on the BILLBOARD study.  ALL INTERESTED PARTIES ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND AND ALL RELEVANT COMMENTS CONCERNING EXISTING REGULATIONS OR PROPOSED CHANGES ARE ENCOURAGED. THE CPC HAS ESTABLISHED PUBLIC HEARING RULES WITHIN ITS ADMINISTRATIVE RULES, POLICIES, & PROCEDURES, WHICH ARE AVAILABLE ON THE CPC WEBSITE: WWW.NOLA.GOV/CPC. YOU MAY ALSO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS TO THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR IN ADVANCE BY MAIL (1300 PERDIDO STREET, 7TH FLOOR, NEW ORLEANS, LA 70112) OR EMAIL CPCINFO@NOLA.GOV. 
November 21, November 28, and December 5, 2018
Robert Rivers, Executive Director
